

# GSMA

<http://www.gsma.com/>

# OPG #103bis Meeting Minutes

[illegible]

<b>GSMA Attendees:</b>	Sandiya Kumar Tom Van Pelt	skumar@gsma.com tvanpelt@gsma.com
<b>Other Attendees:</b>		
<b>Absent / apologies:</b>		

**ALL GSM ASSOCIATION MEETINGS ARE HELD IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE GSMA'S [ANTI-TRUST](#) AND IPR COMPLIANCE POLICY**

<b>Security Classification</b>		
Non-Confidential	Project Team or Group	X

© GSMA, 2022. The GSM Association ("Association") makes no representation, warranty or undertaking (express or implied) with respect to and does not accept any responsibility for, and disclaims liability for the accuracy or completeness or timeliness of the information contained in this document. The information contained in this document may be subject to change without prior notice. This document has been classified according to the GSMA [Document Confidentiality Policy](#).

### **1. GSMA Antitrust Policy and Agenda**

GSMA Anti-trust and US entity list statement were noted.

Agenda for the meeting was approved

### **2. LS to SA6**

Detailed discussion and online editing in the meeting of the working draft of the document. Discussion started on Q2 because the definition of edge node provided was misaligned with the one used in the proposed OPG.04. On the questions to 3GPP, it was agreed to replace the figures with the one from OPG.04 as together with a changed introductory paragraph that allowed to better understand the issue OPG is trying to raise. The background information was agreed to be shortened with the text on mapping being covered better in the proposed LS on mapping in general. It is proposed that Action OPG 103.01 should result in a discussion document on the mapping to be shared with 3GPP.

The LS would be distributed for 24h email approval.

### **3. AOB**

Tom reminded on the documents under review for approval in OPG#104 and on the need to register for the F2F meeting if attending on site.

### **#103bis Call closed at 15:00 BST**

### **Action points log**

### **Open action points**

Action number	Description	Status	Notes
OPG 97.02	Sandra to contact parties that expressed interest in roaming scenarios in combination with Network Slicing and prepare use cases.	Open	The communication was initiated, but few reactions had been received
OPG 100.01	Sandra to start an offline discussion involving Fernando, Masaharu, Bart and Mario to clarify the OP's role in the management of the subscription (including flow charts)	Open	Offline conversation has started and is ongoing
OPG 100.02	Mark to start offline thread to organise preparation of response to 3GPP SA6 LS	Open	Presented in this meeting. Ongoing discussion due 18 <sup>th</sup> August
101.01	Regarding the SA6 LS and work on edge node sharing. Sandra will contact GSMA FASG Chair	Open	
102.01	Sandra will set up a meeting between Sandra, Tom and Neal about actions on AP 101.02	Open	
102.02	Sandra will raise a CR regarding edge definitions following the reply to the LS question 2	Open	
102.03	Deepak and Niranth will create a maintenance CR on explanations on Q3 from LS on sharing	Open	
103.01	Sandra, Tom, Neal, Niranth and Vijay to study EDGEAPP in the context of edge node sharing proposing a discussion document on the mapping to be shared with 3GPP	Open	Updated in OPG#103bis to reflect proposal to result in discussion document
103.02	Vijay and Niranth to study the support EES and ECS for edge node sharing.	Open	

### Closed action points

Action number	Description	Status	Notes
101.02	TEC Forum request for "Network resource Location" will need work to draft a CR. Volunteers sought before meeting #102	Closed	Neal Volunteered, Will be discussed in OPG#103

### Decisions
